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Owen Williams
fyi-request-1004-2aal4ff1 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Owen
Transfer of request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 18 July 2013 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982,
information on vehicle licence plate tracking in New Zealand.

This letter is to advise you that the NZ Transport Agency (NZTA) is transferring Question 4 of your
request to the New Zealand Police.

The information you have requested in Question 4 is not held by the NZTA but we believe it is held by
the New Zealand Police. Accordingly, we are transferring that part of your request under section 14 of
the Official Information Act 1982.

You will therefore receive further correspondence on Question 4 of your request from the New Zealand

Police. The time limit for their response to you will be 20 working days from the date they receive our
advice of the transfer.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Martin
Manager, Official Information
For Chief Executive



